Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES January 15, 2015 6:30p.m.

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Thursday, January 15, 2015 at the Municipal Building, 783 S. Geyers Church Road, Middletown, Pennsylvania, beginning at 6:30 p.m.

Present: Mike Geyer, Chairman

Bart Shellenhamer, Vice Chairman

Ron Kopp, Member Anna Dale, Member Mel Hershey, Member

Steve Letavic, Township Manager Andrew Kenworthy, Engineer

Salute the Flag

ACT 537 Presentation

Mr. Kenworthy reviewed the draft of the proposed 537 Plan update, needs and costs, alternative analysis were presented and discussed in detail with the Board of Supervisors.

The BOS decided to hold a Public Hearing on January 21, 2015 to seek citizen input on the plan.

Mr. Kopp motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:52pm, Mrs. Dale seconded. Motion approved.